
 
 
 
 
June 20, 2025 
 
Valued Patients of Non-Surgical Orthopaedics (NSO):  
 
We want to inform you that Dr. Rasheed Singleton will no longer be practicing medicine at 
Non-Surgical Orthopaedics, effective August 15, 2025.  Dr. Singleton has provided excellent 
care to his patients through his service with NSO and we wish him well in his future 
endeavors.   
 
NSO is committed to providing the highest standard of care and pleased to be able to offer 
continuation of care with Dr. Anthony Grasso. If you currently have an appointment 
scheduled with Dr. Singleton, our office staff will contact you to discuss your options, 
including an introductory evaluation to discuss your condition and consult with you on 
your treatment to continue exceptional interventional pain care with NSO.  Any questions 
you may have can be answered at this time, as well.  
 
Your medical records will continue to be maintained at Non-Surgical Orthopaedics’ office. If 
you would like to transfer your medical records to a physician not associated with NSO, or 
if you would like to receive copies of your medical records, please contact NSO’s medical 
records department at (770) 421-1420. Upon receipt of a signed and dated release, your 
medical records will be transferred as you request. 
 
If you have an immediate question or would like to schedule an appointment, please 
contact NSO at (770) 421-1420 or chat with us on our website at www.lowbackpain.com   
 
Non-Surgical Orthpaedics greatly values our patient – physician relationships, and we 
thank you for your loyalty and look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Physicians and Staff of Non-Surgical Orthopaedics 
 
 

http://www.lowbackpain.com/

